Please find below a letter that we urge you, your friends and family to send to insurance companies. If we all show an interest in having the services of a nutritionist covered, then perhaps we will see some positive action. The letter below is also available on our website in the members only section, for your use.

Date

Supervisor/Manager Name

Company

Street Address

City, Province

Postal Code

Dear

I am writing as a member of the Canadian Association of Natural Nutritional Practitioners, an organization that accepts highly trained, professional nutritionists who meet strict educational parameters including, yearly upgrading standards, and adhere to a well defined code of conduct.

The services provided by CANNP members centre on educational experiences, with the potential of having long-lasting effects on the quality of life. These are the kind of services that might be of prime interest to your company. Presently, Manulife, iA Financial Group, ClaimSecure, Green Shield of Canada, Equitable Life and Blue Cross Alberta cover the services of NNCP’s (Natural Nutrition - Clinical Practitioners) and RNT’s (Registered Nutritional Therapists.)
We help guide people toward optimum health so that they get sick less, and with less serious afflictions. We encourage people to do things more naturally, with the use of supplements and lifestyle changes so that they are eating better, exercising and just taking better care of their bodies. That way they are less likely to tap into the more costly insurance claims. With some compliance on the part of a client, we can be very successful in easing the insurance burden.
What seems to hold the public back from taking full advantage of our services to help improve their health is the fact that, unlike all other practitioners, we need to charge for our time and service. We could make a huge collective dent in the cost of general health care, including the cost of drugs, as well as use of peripheral and mainstream services, if we could readily fall under an umbrella policy covering alternative health options or be covered as Nutritionists, and in particular NNCP’s (Natural Nutrition - Clinical Practitioners) and RNT’s (Registered Nutritional Therapists.)
I would be most interested in exploring the possibilities further with you or you may wish to contact the CANNP directly at info@cannp.ca.

Together we have the potential to change the face of integrated healthcare.

I look forward to your response.

Sincerely,
